
The PEAK School is the sole charter school in Flagstaff designated with a School-Wide Title I 

Program, based on the low socioeconomic level of the students attending there. Currently over 

80% of students qualify for free and reduced lunch by National School Lunch Program 

guidelines. We also serve a diverse ethnic population, with over 80% of our students coming to 

us with Hispanic, Native American, and African American heritage. The students we serve at 

PEAK often come to us with academic deficits requiring innovative teaching and academic 

Response to Intervention services to give these students the support they need to be successful.   
 

Current Employment Opportunities: 

School Year 2018-2019 

We are accepting applications for Paraprofessionals and Substitute Teachers.  Arizona 

Fingerprint Clearance Card, Resume, Cover Letter, 3 Letters of Reference and College 

Transcripts required.  Apply by faxing resume and documents above to 928-779-0774 or 

emailing them to tbraatz@peakschool.org.  For more information call 928-779-0771 and ask to 

speak with the School Director, Tracy Braatz.   

 


